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March 9, 2019 

 

Dear World Journal of Gastrointestinal Endoscopy Editorial Board and Reviewers, 

 

I’m writing this letter to certify that I’m a native English speaker with experience in writing 

manuscripts, chapters, and reviews. 

 

I’m the senior author of the manuscript “Endoscopic sleeve gastroplasty (ESG): From whence 
we came and where we are going” and I have edited the article for proper English 
language, grammar, punctuation, and overall style. 
 

 

Sincerely, 

 
Christopher C. Thompson, MD, MS, FACG, FASGE 

Director of Endoscopy 

Brigham and Women’s Hospital 

Associate Professor of Medicine 

Harvard Medical School 

75 Francis St., Thorn 1404 

Boston, MA 02115 
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